
 
 

Hurricane Irma Update, October 2017  
                                                      

                                                                                    

Dear Neighbors and Residents, 

 

Here is an assessment of the damage to Wyndham from Hurricane Irma, which hit us on Sept. 9-10, 2017: 

  

• Two mailboxes were damaged at Oakwater. These have been repaired. 

• About 2-4 trees will need to be replaced. 

• Five smaller/newer trees fell over. These have been lifted and staked. 

• Lots of branches and fronds covered the ground. These have (finally) been picked up. 

• A pineapple light fixture at the entrance was broken. A new one has been ordered. 

• A few FPL light fixtures were broken. FPL has been contacted. 

 

          
 

Hurricane Irma ravaged parts of Florida, yet spared Wyndham and our area. Hurricane Maria, two weeks 

later, missed us completely. Before, during, and after the chaos, we saw neighbors helping neighbors - 

putting up shutters, taking down shutters, cutting up branches, cleaning up debris, and riding around 

offering help. We are very fortunate and very grateful. We are an amazing community.  
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VOLUNTEERS WANTED FOR AN EMERGENCY TASK FORCE 
 

 

 

 

We are interested in creating an emergency task force of Wyndham residents who are willing and able to help other 

Wyndham residents prepare for hurricane emergency situations, in the event of another future hurricane.  

 

This task force would assist Wyndham residents in putting up shutters or moving patio furniture and other items into a 

more secure area, for example. Residents needing help might be families of first responders who do not have their 

spouses available to do this with them, elderly who are concerned about getting on a ladder while carrying shutters, 

single individuals who need a second person to help carry items to their garage, or simply anyone who can benefit from 

an extra hand.  

 

While "neighbors helping neighbors" is the typical behavior seen during preparations, this task force would provide direct 

aid to those who don't know where to turn for help, those who are embarrassed to do so, or those who simply need the 

help. 

 

If you would like to join this task force, please provide your information below. In the event of a hurricane, you would be 

contacted. You would then join the other volunteers and systematically go around the Wyndham community assisting 

others.  

 

 

Yes, I am interested in joining the Wyndham Emergency Task Force and in being contacted during an emergency to help 

other Wyndham residents with their hurricane preparations. 

 

Name:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature:_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Please return this form to Seabreeze Community Management Services Inc · 4227 Northlake Blvd · PBG, FL 33410 

or drop off at the Palmer residence ·  1307 Isleworth Court ·  Wyndham Village. 

 

 

 

Thank you kindly. 
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